
RFRC Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 4th January 2021 via Zoom 

Present: Sandra, Sam, Linda, Peter, Ali, Paula, Michelle, Kate, Helen, Simon 

 

1. Apologies 
Ola, Mary, Dave 
 

2. Review actions from previous meetings  
 

Action By whom Comments 
Procedure for club members to book minibus - ongoing Mary Next meeting 
Photos for website  Mary, 

Helen 
Simon 

Next meeting 

Taunton Carnival – nobody attended, need to pass bank 
details to John.  Mary to forward email to Michelle 

Michelle Agreed to cancel 
action 

Group leaders meeting  Ali TBC 
First Aid training Paula/Nic TBC 
Source supply of car stickers Linda Next meeting 
Look at reverting Humdinger to unmeasured route not 
requiring road closure  

Sandra TBC 

Write to TAC chair re track Peter Non-committal 
response. Follow 
up after 
lockdown 

Add actual distance to club records longer than 
marathon 

Peter Next meeting 

Rotate meeting points around groups Ola Completed 
Update risk assessments Mary Completed 
Christmas Quiz Ali Completed 

 
 

3. Committee 
Nic Saint has stepped down from the Committee and was thanked for his service 
over the last three and a half years. 
It was agreed to co-opt Simon Denson on to the Committee. 
It was agreed that Dave Marshall would take over Nic’s role as (male) Welfare 
Officer. 
 

4. Multiple Groups 
Some group leaders only wish to have six runners. It was also expected that demand 
for group places would increase in the New Year. Ola expressed a preference for 
additional groups to meet in new places rather than at different times – this was 
agreed; Ola to suggest new meeting points. However it was pointed out that lack of 
new leaders would be the main issue. Sandra suggested running a course for 
prospective group leaders in order to increase their confidence – to be 
communicated after lockdown ends. 
 

5. Lockdown challenges 
Sam to organise quiz and canvass members for other ideas. 



Ben has proposed adding standard distances to the Herepath/Humdinger/Hurtle 
challenges. Simon had some ideas of how these could be made challenging for a 
wider proportion of our members and will discuss with Ben. 
 

6. AOB 
- Helen will be offering to loan her running books to members. 
 

7. Date of next meeting 
Wednesday 3rd March, 8.15pm 
 


